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        JANUARY 2013 NEWSLETTER
Jigsaw Nursery School would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year and to welcome everyone back, including all the new children and their families. On behalf of all the staff, thank you for all your gifts and cards they were very much appreciated. The children put on a great concert and they all enjoyed their Xmas party with ‘Mr Marvel’. 

It was also lovely to hear such kind words and positive feedback from so many of you about the nursery and how much you enjoyed the concert. 

For parents of our new pupils there is a ‘key worker’ system in place in our nursery school. Your child’s key worker will maintain links with yourself through shared record keeping and ‘learning Journeys’ to ensure that your children are supported in reaching their full potential. You will find your child’s key person on a list on the notice board outside the prep room. Uniform is compulsory Children should all wear the Jigsaw sweatshirts and t-shirts that can be purchased from Rhiannon or Sarah.  

Children who are attending all day sessions or lunches will need to bring in a packed lunch. As we are unable to keep the lunches refrigerated here are a few suggestions to include: Sandwich or roll with a healthy filling such as tuna or cheese, yoghurt, fruit or raisins and a drink. We would ask parents not to include any crisps, sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks, as this often causes disruption and distress to other children who do not have their own. We also have children with severe allergies so please do not include any products with nuts/peanuts in.   
We are looking forward to the term ahead and have many activities planned which you will be informed of in Rhiannon’s newsletter which will be given out shortly. ‘Click it’ (computer lessons) start next week if you wish your child to attend. Please see Rhiannon or Sarah for details. Term dates for the year ahead are available in the entrance lobby.
Invoices were handed out in the last week of term. Please return fees in the provided envelope in the first week of term indicating type of payment. All cheques must be made payable to Sunbeams Childcare Ltd. If you wish to pay by the Childcare Voucher Scheme please let Gillian (office 0208 868 9415) know so she can make the necessary arrangements with your voucher providers. Children who turned three over the autumn term are now eligible for the Education grant which has already been deducted from your fees. 

Remember if you change your address or mobile/home number WE NEED TO KNOW so we can update our records. Also if your child is being picked up by someone else you need to inform the nursery either at the beginning of the session or by phone during the session. Please can you LABEL your children’s sweatshirt/bag/coat/gloves and hat.
IF DUE TO AN EMERGENCY YOU ARE GOING TO BE LATE PICKING UP YOUR CHILD PLEASE INFORM THE NURSERY ASAP. PARENTS THAT ARE REPEATEDLY LATE WILL PAY A SURCHARGE OFF £5.00 FOR EVERY 5 MINTIUES THEY ARE LATE. THANK YOU FOR YOUR CO-OPERATION AS MANY OF OUR STAFF ALSO HAVE TO PICK THEIR OWN CHILDREN FROM SCHOOL.

One terms notice is required when either reducing sessions or leaving the nursery or one terms fees will be due. 

The doors open in the morning at 9am for approx 10 minutes, please ensure your child is dropped off within this time as the register is taken at 9.15. At the end of the morning session doors will be open at 12 noon. Unless your child is staying for lunch the afternoon session starts at 12.30 and the doors will be open for approx 10 mins, 

please ensure your child is dropped within this time. End of afternoon/all day session doors are open at 3.30pm. Please collect your child on time. If you wish to collect your child earlier please arrange with Rhiannon.

For the SAFETY of all please consider other parents and children when dropping and picking up your children. Please do not park alongside the fence in front of the main entrance doors as this causes a danger.
SNACK

If your child is in receipt of the government funding (children aged over three) please bring a small piece of fruit each session. Milk/water rice cakes/breadsticks etc. is all provided by the nursery. 

If you would like to discuss any of the above or have any questions Nicky, Sarah or Rhiannon  can be contacted on 01923 771961 (Rickmansworth Nursery number) or 0208 868 9415 Pinner Nursery/office, 

Regards

Nicky and Sarah 

proprietors
